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Ocean Street Westerly of Island Avenue on Peaks Island
1 message

William Clark <wbc@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Mar 10, 2016 at 9:09 AM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann,

I spent Wednesday doing deed research and found a deed in 1902 which calls for
Ocean Street created by a plan. We do not have a copy of the plan in the Archives.

It was recognized as Ocean Ave on Plate #20 the 1914 City Atlas.
Ocean Street was continued as a paper street by City Council in 1997.
Please call if you need anything else.

Thanks,

Bill

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=12ff7e0b78&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15360dc34c811116&sim|=15360dc34c811116
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